
 

 

 
August 19, 2022* 
 
*This public notice was originally posted on August 19, 2022, and it was updated on August 29, 
2022, to include a reference to the second listening session on August 31, 2022 
 
TO:                Members of the Public 
 
FROM:          Dr. Nathaniel Easley Jr., Secretary, Board of Governors 
 
SUBJECT:    Official Notice of Colorado State University Presidential Search Advisory 

Committee Meeting  
 
This serves as official notice pursuant to C.R.S. § 24-6-402(2)(c) and (3.5) of upcoming 
meetings of the Colorado State University Presidential Search Advisory Committee. These 
meetings will be conducted remotely via videoconference or in person, as noted in detail below.  
 
The upcoming meetings of the Search Advisory Committee are listening sessions to hear from 
stakeholders about what qualities they want to see the next President of Colorado State 
University bring to the campus. Accordingly, members of the public are welcome to participate 
and give input during these meetings when asked by the meeting facilitator. Please understand 
the opportunity for public input may be limited and managed by the meeting facilitator and input 
may be solicited through written or verbal comments, depending upon availability and time 
limitations during each meeting. Public comment will be limited to input about the search for the 
next President of Colorado State University. 
 
Currently, the Search Advisory Committee is not planning to move into Executive Session 
during these upcoming meetings. However, Executive Session may be held by the Search 
Advisory Committee for purposes of receiving legal advice from General Counsel on specific 
questions about the search process, which is confidential pursuant to C.R.S. § 24-6-402(3)(a)(II) 
and (3.5).  
 
Monday, August 22, 2022 
Virtual Meeting – Listening Session from 2:00 p.m. until 3:00 p.m. 
Members of the public are invited to register in advance for this webinar: 
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_b13fS56dRbCcypo2QMbRfg 
 
Tuesday, August 23, 2022 
Virtual Meeting – Listening Session from 10:00 a.m. until 11:00 a.m. 
Members of the public are invited to register in advance for this webinar: 
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_M_Mf7ELKTD-qppHKVr2XFQ 



 

 

 
 
Thursday, August 25, 2022 
In Person Meeting – Listening Session from 2:00 p.m. until 3:00 p.m. 
Lory Student Center, Ballroom A 
Colorado State University 
1101 Center Avenue Mall 
Fort Collins, CO 80521 
 
Friday, August 26, 2022 
In Person Meeting – Listening Session from 10:00 a.m. until 11:00 a.m. 
Lory Student Center, Ballroom A 
Colorado State University 
1101 Center Avenue Mall 
Fort Collins, CO 80521 
 
Friday, August 26, 2022 
In Person Meeting – Listening Session from 11:30 a.m. until 12:30 p.m. 
Lory Student Center, Ballroom A 
Colorado State University 
1101 Center Avenue Mall 
Fort Collins, CO 80521 
 
Wednesday, August 31, 2022 
Virtual Meeting – Listening Sessions from 1:00 p.m. until 2:00 p.m. and then from 2:30 p.m. 
until 3:30 p.m. 
Members of the public are invited to register in advance for this webinar: 
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_lStOSRMtQyGbh2E0epfrqQ 
 
 
If you have any questions about the meeting, please call Jason Johnson, CSUS General Counsel, 
at (303) 534-6290, or e-mail the Board of Governors at csus_board@mail.colostate.edu. 
 


